HAVEN'T YOU PAID

If you have paid your 2010 Dues you are a wonderful, wonderful human being and not only can bathe

YOUR MEASLY $10

in the warm glow of having done your duty, but can point your index finger in censure

LOTUS CLUB DUES YET?

at the irresponsible who haven’t. Thank you. Thank you. Thank you.

Act now or miss out on future obnoxious Bulletins. And Newsletters.

Send your 2010 dues to Chris Happé, Membership.
15 Citation Crescent, Whitby, Ontario, LIN 6X2, 905 434 6394, chris@happe.ca

Cheques should be made out to the Lotus Club of Canada.
$10 to receive the newsletter by email, $20 by regular mail.




